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Crystal Orr

From: THPO <THPO@coquilletribe.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 4:41 PM
To: Michelle Berglund
Cc: Planning Department; 'Courtney Krossman'
Subject: RE: ACU-22-016 Romanko

This Message originated outside your organization. 

Michelle, 
 
To clarify, they have NO ground disturbance authorized/requested on this permit, it is just a request to be used as a 
vacation rental?  
 
If that is the case, I do not need to review. If they intend to do any ground disturbance, they will need to submit a new 
application outlining that work. 
 
Shuenhalni  (take care), 
Kassie 
 
Kassandra Rippee 
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer (THPO) 
Coquille Indian Tribe 
495 Miluk Drive 
Coos Bay, Oregon 97420 
 
m: 541-808-5554  
o: 541-756-0904 x1216  
f: 541-888-2418 
KassandraRippee@coquilletribe.org 
THPO@coquilletribe.org  
pronouns: she/her 
 
This message may contain confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named 
addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have 
received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or 
error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender 
therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail 
transmission.  
 
 
 

From: Michelle Berglund <mberglund@co.coos.or.us>  
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 4:45 PM 
To: Kassandra Rippee <KassandraRippee@coquilletribe.org>; Courtney Krossman <ckrossman@ctclusi.org>; THPO 
<THPO@coquilletribe.org> 
Cc: Planning Department <Planning@co.coos.or.us> 
Subject: ACU-22-016 Romanko 
 
** WARNING: This email originated from outside of the organization! ** 

Hello! 
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Please find attached the application for the Romanko family. They are hoping to make their home a vacation rental. 
  
Please let us know any comments, questions, or concerns that you might have. 
  
Thank you so much! 
Michelle, Planning Aide 
Coos County Planning Dept 
planning@co.coos.or.us 
  
 

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and 
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in 
Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; 
Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here. 


